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It is my pleasure to advise you that the Ontario Association of Police Services Boards will be holding the 

2015 Spring Conference & Annual General Meeting in Toronto from May 27
th

 – May 30
th

, 2015.  The 

theme of the conference will be “Good Policing through Good Governance – Mapping a Future for 

Policing in Ontario. 

 

As in years past, the success of the 2015 Conference will be due to the cooperation and support of all 

policing agencies. To assist the OAPSB, I ask your Police Services Board to consider a donation in support 

of this conference. A list of the sponsorship opportunities is attached for your consideration. Your 

financial support will be utilized effectively to support the OAPSB mandate and to help defer some of 

the conference costs. Your sponsorship will be duly recognized at the conference. All contributions 

should be payable to the Ontario Association of Police Services Boards and forwarded to our office 

located at 10 Peel Centre Drive, 1
st

 Floor, Suite A, Brampton, ON, L6T 4B9. 

 

Whether your board is in a position to contribute to the 2015 OAPSB Conference or not, I encourage you 

and your members to attend the conference as delegates.  Detailed conference information is available 

on the OAPSB website at www.oapsb.ca. 

 

On behalf of the OAPSB, I thank you and your Board members for your consideration of this matter and I 

look forward to seeing you in Toronto in May 2015. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 Sam Purdy 

 Conference Chair 


